From: Michelle Frisque [mailto:mfrisque@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 2:04 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Marshbank, Diane
Subject: Re: RAILS Workshop

Steve,
This is to inform you that Michelle Frisque, Chief of Technology, Content and Innovation and Diane Marshbank Murphy, Director of Employee Engagement and Special Projects at Chicago Public Library (CPL) attended a meeting hosted by RAILS: Reaching Across Illinois Library System to present and facilitate a Design Thinking Workshop for RAILS members at Starved Rock State Park in Oglebsy, Illinois on Thursday, July 20th during their annual retreat.  This one-day workshop was attended by more than 800 RAILS members to learn how to implement design thinking principles in their locations to better serve their communities. 
 

Expenses including travel, lodging and meals were paid for by RAILS. There was no honorarium.
Michelle

 
Michelle Frisque

Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation

Chicago Public Library

